
From: John Skenderis 

Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 8:51 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>;  

Subject: Re: Objection to 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue Condo Development 

 

Attention: Stephen Huycke, Simone Fiore and Members of Council, 

 

I am writing in regards to the proposed condo development for 13572 and 13586 Bayview 

Avenue. 

 

The proposed condo development at 8 stories tall would be a disaster for the Snively Reserve. 

It is against current height restrictions, as well as going against preserving a clean and 

environmentally safe Oak Ridges. The Snively Reserve sits on highly sensitive wetlands and is 

home to many different species, and migrant birds that would be greatly impacted by this 

massive building. 

 

It would also be a disaster for traffic and safety in the area. I have spoken to many residents in 

our neighbourhood and they are all opposed to the development in its current form. 

 

I urge all council members to vote against this proposed development and to continue to 

preserve our unique Oak Ridges environment.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Skenderis 

80 Snively Street 

Richmond Hill 

 


